
     NPRC 
           MEMBERS 
 

Take note that the range will be  

Closed on Saturday June 3rd., from 

09:00a.m. until 2:00 p.m. to support 

a community fund raiser. 

 

In addition, on Sunday June 11th, 

the range will be closed to allow 

the Skeet Club members a full day 

scheduled match. 

 

And closed on Sunday September 

10th for a Skeet Club full day 

scheduled match.     (Sept. 10th is NPRC –AGM) 

 

Thank you. Peter Ignagni.  President 


